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Mr. Travis Marshall

Department of Natural Resources
101 South 3" Street, Suite 301
Grand Junction, CO 81501

RE: Request for a Corrective Action Deadline Extension, for the Riverside Parkway 111c Permit
Number M-2007-005

Dear Mr. Marshall,

As you know, | attended the site inspection you conducted on November 26, 2013, and | was notified
today, via your response to my email inquiry, that an inspection report was mailed out on December 6,
2013. A copy of the inspection report was included in your response to my email. The report specifies
a corrective action must be taken by January 31, 2014, which is today. The required corrective action
is to submit a Technical Revision to update the reclamation plan.

Your December 6" inspection report was not received by me, or the City’s Public Works Department. |
noticed that the inspection report lists an incorrect address for me as the inspection contact. | request
that my contact information be corrected to reflect this mailing address:

D. Paul Jagim

City of Grand Junction

Attn: Public Works Department
250 N. 5" Street

Grand Junction, CO 81501

We have been receiving correspondence from the Division at the 5" Street address listed above, such
as our Annual Fee Invoice and Report Requests, and the Financial Warranty Release Denial letter from
you, dated June 30, 2010.

I would like to request that an extension be granted to the corrective action deadline, allowing us time
to prepare a Technical Revision. | have consulted the Division’s web site to try and locate an Extension
Request form, but could not find one. Please let me know if | need to follow up this letter with a
specific Extension Request form. Thank you for your consideration of this request. Please feel free to
contact me at (970) 244-1542, or pauli@gicity.org.

Sincerely,

D. Paul Jagim, PE
Project Engineer
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